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(7/25/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 06893-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Friday, July 25, 2025 1:03 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Docket #2025-001 1 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, July 25, 2025 12:33 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Docket #2025-0011 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Eric Knowles <g.ericknowles@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, July 24, 2025 5:34 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket #2025-0011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Public Service Commission, 

Thank you for the work that you do for the citizens of Florida. I am writing on behalf of your hearings regarding 
FPL's request to increase their rates. As a utility user in the State of Florida I appreciate the work of the Public 
Service Commission. Please accept this email as my support and testimony as I was unable to make comments 
during the online meetings. 

I write in support of FPL's rate increase.With the many challenges that the state has in particular during 
hurricane season it is imperative that FPL is at the ready to support our community. The rate increase helps to 
ensure that we recover when we find ourselves in the throws of storms that ravage our state. 

As the state grows and the demands are placed on our power grid it is imperative that FPL is given the tools to 
operate at its highest level. 

Thank you for taking the time to listen to a Floridian bom in Fort Pierce and living in Miami Dade County. 

Respectfully, 

Gordon Eric Knowles 
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